
PILE DRIVING CONTRACTORS ASSOCIATION 
 

33 Knight Boxx Road, Suite 1 
Orange Park, Florida 32065 

P (904) 215-4771     F (904) 215-2977 

“A DRIVEN PILE IS A TESTED PILE” 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Executive Committee 
 

Jason Moore 
President 

Kevin Gourgues 
Vice President 

Brian Heck 
Secretary 

Scott Webster 
Treasurer 

Scott Callaway 
Immediate Past President 

 
Board of Directors 
 

Rich Anderson 

Robert Braden 

Greg Canivan 

Herbert Darling, III 

James Dempsey 

Diane Fischer 

Doug Keller 

Kustaa Mansfield 

Emmett Waggenspack 

 
Chapter Representatives 
 

Tim Dittmeier 
Florida Chapter 

John King 
South Carolina Chapter 

Kirt Jackson 
Gulf Coast Chapter 

Tim Fogarty 
Northeast Chapter 

Dermot Fallon 
Pacific Coast Chapter 

Bill Marczewski 
Pacific Northwest Chapter 

Scott Callaway 
Texas Chapter 

 

 
 
 March 20, 2020 
 
 
Dear PDCA Member, 
 
Over the past few weeks, we have all seen an impact within our communities and across 
the nation due to the potential presence of COVID-19. As this situation evolves, all of us 
are assessing how to best keep ourselves and those around us healthy and safe. 
 
Our thoughts continue to be with you during this challenging time and we're here to 
help.  Like most Americans, many of our colleagues' lives have been impacted by the 
important precautions and measures taken to limit the spread of the coronavirus. 
 
To better assist you during this time, we want to remind you that we have tools that will 
allow you to interact with the staff of PDCA virtually, such as chat, app and our website, 
as well as, contacting our office by phone. 
 
At its meeting held March 18, 2020, the PDCA Executive Committee took the 
extraordinary step to cancel the 23rd PDCA Annual Conference that was scheduled to be 
held May 6 – 9, 2020, in Phoenix, Arizona.  Based on current Centers for Disease Control 
guidelines this measure was taken to help reduce the risk that a participant in the 
Annual Conference would be exposed to the Coronavirus. 
 
Additionally, here are several links that might be of assistance to you: 
 
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/about/share-facts-h.pdf 
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/index.html 
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/prepare/prevention.html 
 
Meeting the needs of our members is what we do every day.  Please rest assured that 
even during these trying times that will require a “new” approach, we will continue to 
meet your needs with confidence, care, and commitment. 
 
Finally, we will work hard to keep all PDCA members updated as our work practices 
evolve during this challenging time.  You can look for these updates via email, social 
media, and our web site at www.piledrivers.org 
 
Thank you for your continued support.  Let’s all be sure to wash our hands thoroughly! 
 
 Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 Jason Moore 
 President 
 


